

Arthur Mee Road Stapleford Nottingham NG9 7EW t: 0115 9170100

e: info@george-spencer.com **w:** www.george-spencer.com

Principal: Helen Corbett

5 September 2023

Information Evenings for Parents and Carers

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you and your family have had a relaxing and enjoyable summer break. We are looking forward to welcoming the students back on Wednesday 6 September.

At George Spencer Academy we host annual Information Evenings as an opportunity to strengthen our partnership with parents and carers and for you to gain a deeper insight in to your child's learning and the wrap around approach we have towards providing ambitious opportunities for all our students. Each Information Evening is bespoke for the year group and tailored to ensure parents/carers leave knowing more about their child's education and what to expect throughout the academic year. We also deliver new, up to date information each academic year to ensure you feel value in attending the event.

The dates for the Information Evenings this year are as follows:

Year 7: Wednesday 13 September at 5.30 pm
Year 8 and 9 (joint): Wednesday 13 September at 7 pm
Year 10: Thursday 14 September at 5.30 pm
Year 11: Thursday 14 September at 7 pm

Year 12 and Year 13 (joint): Wednesday 20 September at 5.30 pm

These events are for parents/carers only and students should not attend. All Information Evenings will take place in our Sports Hall on upper site. We ask that you please park on lower site as there is no parking on upper site and our local residents have requested no parking outside their houses.

We look forward to welcoming you to George Spencer Academy as we continue to build your child's future.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Corbett Principal

